
Sherburne-Earlville Middle School 
6th Grade Recommended Supply List 
2017-18 
 
Below is a list of items your child will need during sixth grade. All items listed under general supplies will 
be separated by subject during the first few days of school. Also, there is a list of items for specific 
teachers or classes.  
PLEASE do not purchase “Trapper Keepers.” 
 
The 6th grade will be frequently using iPads.  Headphones can be provided for classroom use, 
however, students are welcome to bring their own set.  We suggest dollar store earbuds to be 
used at school and kept in their locker. 
 
General Supplies needed 

1- box tissues (to be given to homeroom teacher) 
1- 12 pack #2 pencils (more as needed) 
Cap erasers 
Loose-leaf paper is needed for all classes throughout the year 

 
Teacher/Class Specific Supplies: ***​ Your Language Arts teacher will be indicated on your schedule, 
when you receive it over the summer. 
 
English - Mr. Krivit​*** ​Fast Lane English- Mrs. O’Connor  
1- 3 inch three ring binder with loose-leaf paper 1- 1 subject notebook    Post-It Markers 
1- 5 pack of three-hole punched dividers 1- 2 pocket folder 
Pencils  
Colored Pencils ​Science- Mr. Paul 
Highlighters 1- 1.5 inch three ring binder 

1- 5 or 8 pack of three hole punched dividers 
English - Mrs. Braman​*** 
1- 2 inch three ring binder ​Social Studies- Mrs. Lane  
1- 1 subject notebook 1- 1 subject spiral bound notebook 
1- highlighter 1- pack of 24 crayons or colored pencils 
1- pack sticky notes 1- set of earbuds 
1- pocket folder (3 hole punched) Several packs of pencils 

 
15:1 English - Mrs. Jones​*** ​Math- Mrs. Howard 
1- 3 inch three ring binder with loose-leaf paper 1- 3 inch three ring binder w/loose leaf paper 
2- three-hole punched pocket folders 1- 5 pack of three hole punched dividers 
Sticky notes (Post-its) 
1- 2 subject spiral notebook 
 
 
We hope you find this list helpful. Happy shopping, hit the sales, and we look forward to meeting 
you at the Annual Sixth Grade Orientation, which will be held from 6:00-7:30 pm in the auditorium 
on Wednesday, August 30th, 2017.  See you then!  


